
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Strange Weather Gospel Choir has committed to a sausage sizzle at Gungahlin Bunnings store on 10th April between 8.30am and 4.30pm. We need some extra volunteers to fill spots on the roster on the day, so if you have a couple of spare hours on Saturday the 10th of April, please send an email to me at Boyd.Hunter@anu.edu.au indicating the times you are available and your best mobile or contact details (preferably email as well). I am may need some flexibility as there are likely to be some odd hour slots in the roster (NB, two hour slots is manageable for most of us). Thanks for all the offers of large eskies. I hope to collect eskies, and any utensils on loan, at rehearsals in the two weeks immediately before 10th April. If you are not available on the day, and would still like to volunteer, there may be a few odd jobs. Thanks for all the volunteers that have contacted me at rehearsals.



